
Addendum 
Additional items for the St. A’s 2023 AGM – Feb. 12, 2023 

Altar Guild Report 2022 
The 12 members of the Altar Guild work mostly behind the scene. We have 4 teams who arrange to meet on 

their scheduled weekend to set up the Altar, change the hangings when necessary and dust the wood work 

including the pews and the entrance to ensure it is ready for the 10:00am Sunday service. We also see that 

the Chapel is ready for the 8:00am service. Other duties include, set up for weddings and Funerals as 

required.  

• Service with Rev. Phil Penrod went well while Rev. Johnathan Crane was on sabbatical.  

• It is nice to be getting back to normal after dealing with the Covid upset over the past couple of 

years.  

• Yvonne Axani made her special Easter bread for Easter Sunday service and was very much 

appreciated.  

• A heartfelt thank you to parishioners who made special donations to the Guild for flowers and 

helped the decorating for Easter, Thanksgiving and Christmas. Your help was very much appreciated. 

If you are interested in joining the Guild, please call Eileen at 780-469-2107, you would be most welcome.  

Blessings, 

Eileen Fairbrother & Jane Nunes  

Other items 
• Jacqui Chesterton and Simone Klann have offered their names for the Vision Group 

• Rewilding confirmation of direction.  In order to move forward with the rewilding project we are 

inviting a motion to confirm the general direction of the rewilding project which includes creating 

planting spaces around the property,  designing the parking lot to be more effective for cars and to 

free up more property space, building an in-ground labyrinth.  Concept maps were presented this 

last November 20th and remain available in the Narthex and online. 


